
 

 

             

Supreme Court of Mauritius 
 

COMMUNIQUE  

The public and members of the legal profession are informed that due to the report of a 
positive Covid-19 case of a person posted in the Registry of the Commercial Division, the 
Registries of the Commercial and Family Divisions of the Supreme Court are closed until 
further notice and all cases scheduled before the Commercial and Family Courts are also 
postponed until further notice.  

The e-services of the Commercial Division will be functional as usual.  

For any URGENT APPLICATION please contact the following phone nos.: 

Family Division: 5923 0476 (Mr S. Heeroo), 5916 4652 (Mr S. Gopynauth)   

Commercial Division: 5761 8927 (Mr R. Chotoye), 5753 2722 (Mrs Ramkaun)  

 

The Ag. Master and Registrar  

This 26th of July 2021 

  

  

  

  

  

 


